REGIONAL DISTRICT

RIDOS

OKANAGAN:
SIMILKAMEEN

PARK CLEAN UP

The Regional District is conducting

rock fall clean-up operations in
Garnett Family Park beginning
Saturday, February 18, 2023.

Residents and visitors are

asked to avoid the area.

For further information, please contact
Justin Shuttleworth, RDOS Parks & Facilities Manager
250-490-4136

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF OKANAGAN-SIMILKAMEEN
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BCV2A 519 | 250-492-0237 | www.rdos.bc.ca | info@rdos.bc.ca
Serving the citizens of the Okanagan-5imilkameen since 1966.




